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December 15, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are writing to inform you that due to third-party manufacturing issues, Baxter is experiencing a 
supply constraint on our INFUVITE codes.  As a result, Baxter will be placing INFUVITE on protective 
allocation effective December 15, 2020.  Please see Table A for allocation limits: 

Table A 

Product Description 
Product 

Code 
National Drug 

Code 
Group 

Allocation 
INFUVITE Adult, Multiple Vitamins for infusion. 
Pharmacy Bulk Package, Contains 1 each of Vial 
1 (50 mL) and Vial 2 (50 mL Fill in 100 mL vial) 

2A9019 05464-3565-02 

100% INFUVITE Adult, Multiple Vitamins for infusion. 
Single dose Package, Contains 5 each of Vial 1  
(5 mL) and Vial 2 (5 mL) 

2A9018 05464-3564-91 

INFUVITE Pediatric Multiple Vitamins for Infusion. 
Pharmacy Bulk Package, Contains 1 each of Vial 
1 (40 mL fill in 50 mL vial) and Vial 2 (10 mL) 

2A9061 05464-3564-70 
 

100% INFUVITE Pediatric, Multiple Vitamins for infusion. 
Single dose Package, Contains 5 each of Vial 1 (4 
mL) and Vial 2 (1 mL) 

2A9008 05464-3564-61 

 
INFUVITE bulk packages are nationally stocked out and are not available at this time. The above group 
allocation limits for INFUVITE have been calculated based on purchase history from May through 
November 2020.  We understand the clinical importance of this product, and recommend INFUVITE 
single dose packages as alternatives to the bulk packages during the duration of the allocation. For 
planning purposes, a case of our bulk INFUVITE codes (2A9019 and 2A9061) and single dose INFUVITE 
codes (2A9018 and 2A9008) contain the same number of doses.   

We recognize the importance of supply continuity and the impact this allocation may have on your ability 
to care for your patients. We are doing all we can to work with our third-party supplier to resolve the 
shortage as quickly as possible and are committed to transparently and proactively communicating any 
changes in supply with you. To ensure you have the information you need to plan patient care, please 
visit the Supply Resources page on our website and download our Supply Availability Report to access 
the latest information on product supply.  

If you have questions, please contact your Baxter representative or the Center for Service at  
1-800-229-0001. If you prefer to manage your orders electronically, we encourage you to establish a 
Baxter eServices account on our eServices Center Registration Page. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kaleem Qureshi  
Director, Marketing  
U.S. Hospital Products  
Baxter Healthcare Corporation 


